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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

3i ~^ REGION IV;! >*i;3 ett RYAN Pt.AZA DRIVE,SulTE 1000

, .g. j ARLINGTON, TEXAS 76012 77A AIg vg

%,10...../ 2 4 MAR '920

Docket No. 99900039/79-02

Rhine-Schelde-Verolme Zware Apparatenbouw b.v.
Attn: Mr. B. J. A. Sluis
Managing Director
Heijplaatstraat 4, P. O. Box 221
Rotterdam, THE NETamlNDS

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of February 19, 1980, in response to our letter
dated Jann=ry 14, 1980. As a result of our review, we find that addition-
al information on the following items in the Notice of Deviation is needed:

3. Your response falls to provide any measures to prevent recurrence
- relative to the use of sizing calculations performed by another

company, without documented evidence of RSV-A design review.
.

C. Please inform us of what actions have been taken to identify the reasons
for the error in sketch requirements and the nature of subsequent
corrective actions.

Please provide this additional information within twenty (20) days in order
that we may complete our review in a timely manner.

Sincerelyg
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Uldis Potapovs,(/b", AfChief
Vendor Inspection Branch
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